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  

人权理事会 

第三十二届会议 

议程项目 3 

增进和保护所有人权――公民权利、政治权利、 

经济、社会和文化权利，包括发展权 

  大韩民国提交的书面资料：国家人权委员会 

  秘书处的说明 

 人权理事会秘书处谨此转交大韩民国提交的资料：国家人权委员会**，按照

理事会第 5/1 号决议附件所述议事规则第 7(b)条转载如下。该条规定，国家人权

机构的参与须遵循人权委员会议定的安排和惯例，包括 2005 年 4 月 20 日第

2005/74 号决议。 

  

  

  具有增进和保护人权国家机构全球联盟赋予的“A 类”认可地位的国家人权机构。 

 ** 附件不译，原文照发。 
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Annex 

[English only] 

  Submission by the Republic of Korea： National Human 
Rights Commission 

  NHRCK Chariperson's Statement on the Report of the Special 

Rapporteur on the Rights to Freedom of Peaceful Assembly and of 

Association  

The National Human Rights Commission of Korea (“NHRCK”) highly appreciates all the 

efforts of Mr. Maina Kiai, United Nations Special Rapporteur on the Rights to Freedom of 

Peaceful Assembly and of Association, who has been working ceaselessly to promote 

human rights, and his keen attention and advice on the promotion of the rights to freedom 

of assembly and association in the Republic of Korea (“Korea”). 

The NHRCK is a national human rights institution founded for the purpose of protecting 

and enhancing the inviolable rights of each and every person, realizing our dignity and 

worthiness as human beings, and establishing a democratic social order, and has been 

conducting its missions to promote compliance with international human rights standards 

and implement human rights in Korea.    

The NHRCK, being a national human rights institution, will exert itself to implement the 

guidelines proposed by the Special Rapporteur in the process of reviewing and commenting 

upon government policies with a careful attention to his concerns and recommendations for 

the rights to freedom of peaceful assembly and of association.       

In addition, the NHRCK would like to thank the Special Rapporteur for offering his advice 

on its activities. The NHRCK, in particular, is fully aware of the need to enhance 

cooperation with civil society as suggested by him； thus, the NHRCK has newly 

established a team dedicated to communication and cooperation in October 2015 in an 

effort to shore up cooperation and communication not only with government departments 

but also with civil society organizations.     

In May 2016, the Global Alliance of National Human Rights Institutions has reaffirmed an 

A rating for the NHRCK in its assessment, recognizing its efforts to seek revision of the 

National Human Rights Commission Act and secure transparency in the selection process 

of commissioners. In conformity with the Principles relating to the Status of National 

Institutions, the NHRCK will continue to fulfill its responsibilities as a leading national 

human rights institute in the world. 

Once again, the NHRCK deeply appreciates the Special Rapporteur paying close attention 

to the promotion of the rights to freedom of peaceful assembly and of association in Korea. 

     

 


